
From: catgunn [catgunn@internode.on.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 August 2005 12:06 PM 
To: Committee, EM (REPS) 
Subject: Transcript 
To: Stephen Dyer 
From: Kathryn Gunn 
 
I only received the transcript this morning but have managed to glance through it and it seems 
to be an accurate record. 
 
I am not sure that the following suggestion is practical for a number of reasons but it was 
suggested to me as a question and I am passing it on. 
Would there be any purpose in having a voluntary register of people who need assistance to 
vote?  
It was suggested that this might reduce the risk of a carer using the vote of an individual in a 
polling booth but I can see some privacy issues here. 
 
KMG.  


